
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th June 2023 

RE: Parent Survey June 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  

Every year at The Greetland Academy we send out a Parent Survey to support our constant strive to improve standards in 
school. Our last parent survey informed part of our Ofsted inspection judgement and was overwhelmingly positive. A copy 
of the report from that inspection can be found here: https://greetlandacademy.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/11/10199358-The-Greetland-Academy-OFSTED-Report.pdf 
   

We would hugely appreciate all our families completing the Parent View’ questionnaire so we can capture as many voices as 
possible. The link to complete the survey is as follows:  https://forms.office.com/e/0LYTuu203r . This link will close on Friday 
9th June and we will share the findings along with any actions we are taking shortly after this date. 

Your feedback is so important to enable us to continue to work closely with you for the benefit of our children. In the past, 
in response to your comments, we have: 

• Supported our children further with friendships since returning from the lockdown including a shared understanding 
of bullying and bullying behaviours. This also included our Anti-bullying Charter and Anti-Bullying Ambassadors who 
are working towards the Diana Anti-bullying Award alongside our dedicated Anti-bullying Week. We also now have 
an Educational Mental Health Practitioner working with myself and Mrs Graham in school to support children where 
needed.  

• Developed the playgrounds and equipment that supports play and increased the staffing ratios to encourage 
appropriate play at lunchtimes. 

• Returned to and enhanced our full programme of educational visits, clubs, community work and pupil roles and 
responsibilities to further support our children’s personal development. 

• Ensured you are kept informed about your child’s progress through Seesaw, half termly curriculum launchpads 
which are shared on Seesaw and on the website, year group curriculum showcase events, two parents’ evenings and 
two written reports.  
 

Thank you in advance for your time in completing the questionnaire. All feedback is welcome as we continually review our 

practices to ensure your child receives the best education.  

Kind regards 

 

Principal 
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